
White  House  pushes  water
conservation
By Carolyn Lochhead, San Francisco Chronicle

WASHINGTON  —  The  White  House  followed  Sunday’s  landmark
climate  pact  in  Paris  with  a  push  Tuesday  on  water
conservation and efficiency, as top administration officials
warned that water shortages are among the biggest consequences
of rising global temperatures.

White  House  science  adviser  John  Holdren  and  Interior
Secretary  Sally  Jewell  said  the  plan  is  to  find  ways  to
squeeze  more  water  from  existing  systems  through  new
technologies.

Congress is no longer funding the giant dams like those built
in the last century that led to the development of the West,
Jewell  said,  while  Holdren  warned  that  climate  change  is
reducing  the  available  freshwater  supply  even  as  higher
temperatures increase demand.
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